
Dear <student’s first name>, 
 
Thank you for enrolling in courses at <College Name> during the Spring 2021 term. 
 
The Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) signed into law on 
December 27, 2020, gave the U.S. Department of Education funds to distribute to institutions of higher 
education through the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF II).  
 
You have been selected to receive this one-time HEERF II award. The funds will post to your student 
account at <enter college name>.  Students will receive their grants through their Bank Mobile account.  
 
No further action is required to receive the funds, if you have selected your refund preference in Bank 
Mobile. If you have not selected a refund preference in Bank Mobile, additional action will be required. 
Please be sure that your information is updated with BankMobile to prevent delays in receiving these 
emergency funds 
 
If you wish to have your award pay an outstanding balance at college, you must opt into the option.  
 
For more information on the HEERF II Award and instructions on how to opt-in to pay a balance or 
decline the award, click on “More Information” link below.  
 
<link to HEERF_MORE_INFO PDF> 
 
Sincerely, 
 
<College Name> 


